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Principalõs Report  

Badge Presentation 
Congratulations to our School Captains Emilie Ward and Ethan Coe who received their badges at assembly Monday 
morning.  Also to our Student Representative Council SRC students Charlotte Carmichael, Connie Leonardi, Calyssa 
Baber and Kobi Carmichael that were also presented with their badges.  We trust you will lead our school well. Thank 
you to Mayor Les McPhee for presenting their badges. 
 
Absences 
We have changed our policy about notifying parents of a childôs absence in accordance with DET requirements. We are 
trialling an automated system that will notify parents with a SMS message at 11am if your child is marked absent and the 
school has not been notified on the day. 
 
Parking 
We have just been informed that the Swan Hill Rural City Council are investigating the possibility of installing a School 
Crossing at our School to enable a safe place for our students to cross.  This is a timely reminder that we need to slow 
down around our school.  We have had a couple of near misses with our students and really welcome the possibility of 
installing a School crossing. 
 
Coles Sports Vouchers 
Thank you to all the many families who have been supporting the school by collecting these dockets. There have been 
children bringing in vouchers to school and families using the collection box provided at our local Coles Supermarket. 
The vouchers collected will allow us to order some terrific sporting equipment for use in PE and in the playground. 
 
5/6 Camps 
Notes have been sent home with students today, could these notes be returned as soon as possible.  Camp is week 1 of 
Term 2, 16

th
 April ï 19

th
 April. 

 
Parents Club 
We have a Parents Club meeting on Tuesday 6

th
 March at 7pm in the Staff Room.  We would love to see lots of parents 

turn up and really encourage our new families to get involved.  This helps families get to know others. This is not a huge 
commitment with around 4 meetings for the year. MANY HANDS MAKE LIGHT WORK. 
 
School Council 
We have our School Council meeting Tuesday 13

th
 March, which is our AGM at 7.30pm.  We have extended our School 

Council nominations for our Parent and Community positions until Monday 5
th
 March at 4pm.  We have two parent     

vacancies that we urge parents to consider. Nomination forms are available at the office and if you have any questions 
please donôt hesitate to ask. 
 
Prep Note 
A Prep Screen note has been sent home with the Prep students today. Can these please be returned on Monday. 
 

Wonderful Kids go to Woorinen District 

Kristie Bennett (Principal) 

Students of the Week 19th February 

Congratulations this week go to 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grade Prep 

¶ Hannah 

Grade 1 

¶ Talia 

Grade 2 

¶   Zoe 

Grades 3/4 

¶ Ryan 

Grades 5 & 6 

¶   Jojo 
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Students of the Week 26th February 

Congratulations this week go to 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grade Prep 

¶  Jayllum 

Grade 1 

¶   Regan 

Grade 2 

¶   Angus 

Grades 3/4 

¶  Holden 

Grades 5 & 6 

¶   Klayre 
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The grades 3, 4 , 5 & 6 students have 
been invited this year to the North       
Melbourne Football Club AFL country 
football clinic. 
This is being held at the Swan Hill         
Recreation Reserve on Friday 9th March, 
2018 from 12:30Pm-1:30pm.  
Please complete the permission form that 
was sent home last week and send back 
ASAP. 
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